
 

SCHOOL VISIT INFORMATION SHEET  

30/11/21 

Dear Parent / Carer 

The children will be learning in their PSHE studies about the importance of keeping themselves and 
others safe. We are excited to have a member from the Hampshire Fire Brigade visit our school to tell 
the children a little about what they do each day. They will also inform the children about what they could 
do to help keep themselves and other safe in case of an emergency. This will take place in our school 
and each Year 1 Class will have a session with our visitor.  

Visit Name Fire Visit 
 

Visit Organiser Hannah Lubbock-Smith 
 

Date Wednesday 12th January 2022 
 

 

Additional Requirements 
 

None 

 

Medical Information Please inform us if your child has any known allergies. 
Please provide any prescribed medicine to the school office and 
complete a medical form. 

 

 

You have previously provided permission to the school for your child to attend visits, but if you would like 
to withdraw your child from the Fire Service visit, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class 
teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Lubbock-Smith 

Year 1 Teacher 

 


